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To officers and members of the House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 

Resources, and Water. 

 

I urge you to pass HB 2979 to continue funding for Oregon’s farmers, ranchers, 

farmers’ markets, and other other aspects of local food production and distribution. 

We are witnessing dire times, with national and international forces threatening to 

make  critical goods and services dependent on adherence to repugnant ideologies. 

More than ever, it is vital to keep our local and regional food economy strong. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark A. Miller 

Oak Grove 


